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Friday 6th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our school choir has been invited to perform as part of the Newman Collegiate Choir at St Margaret 
Ward Catholic Academy Summer Concert in the evening of Monday 7th July 2025.  The concert will 
also feature excellent music from St Margaret Ward’s Orchestras and Jazz ensemble, soloists and 
smaller groups.  
 
It is a lovely celebration of the next steps in the children’s musical life after primary school and gives 
our children aspirations for what they can achieve and highlights opportunities available to them in 
the future.  
 
Parents will need to provide transport to and from the event at St Margaret Ward Catholic 
Academy, Little Chell Lane Tunstall, ST6 6LZ arriving by 6.30pm for a short run-through with singers 
from the other academies before the concert starts at 7pm. The concert should finish by 9.15pm.  
 
Tickets are available on the door, cash only, priced at £4 (£3 concessions) and include interval 
refreshments.  
 
Please return the form below to school for your child to be included in the choir. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Amison 
Music Teacher 

 
Child’s name__________________________________________________Class__________ 
I would like my child to participate in the Newman Collegiate Choir performance at St Margaret 
Ward Catholic Academy.  
I will provide transport to and from the event. 
Phone number in case of emergencies in the evening of Monday 7th  July 2025_________________ 
 
Signed_______________________ Name___________________________ Date______________ 
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